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Dear Patient, 

We are pleased to let you know that Mount Sinai Health System has reached a new agreement 
with Cigna to protect your in-network access to Mount Sinai providers and services. This 
agreement means that Cigna will continue to cover your care at Mount Sinai at in-
network rates. There will be no interruption in your access to our providers and 
facilities.  

This new agreement applies to patients who obtain their Cigna insurance through their 
employer.   

Throughout this process, our top priority has been protecting your ability to access the health 
care services you depend upon and ensuring we can continue to deliver that care. Thank you 
again for trusting Mount Sinai.   


